Nick Voss

From: Eric Hutchinson <

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 10:30 AM

To: Nick Voss

Subject: Surrey Drive No Parking Request (25 to 23 Terrace)

Good Morning,

I will not be able to attend the Nov 6 Transportation Commission meeting, but, as a property owner, I did want to offer comment on the request to make Surrey Drive a No Parking zone between 25th Terrace and 23rd Terrace. While I do share the frustration with the number of cars parked along the street and the inconvenience that can cause, I question whether legislation is appropriate. I work from a home office during the week and have seen that the street is often largely empty during regular business hours. Because of this, I feel like most of the vehicles parked along the street in the evenings and weekends are owned and actively used by residents. I am afraid that making this section of Surrey Drive a No Parking area will simply shift the areas in which these residents will have to park, likely either further down Surrey Drive or along 25th Terrace itself. As an aside, shifting parking to 25th Terrace could also make navigating more difficult for the school bus drivers who have stops around the 25th/Surrey drive interchange.

Thank you for your time. Eric Hutchinson